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Evaluation simply by mouse click

ENTstatistics offers numerous data analysis modes 
that will support surgeons in their work. Treat-
ment information stored in the database can be 
evaluated from the point of view of a variety of 
different aspects while key statistical indicators, 
such as average improvement of the ABG, can 
be immediately calculated and even displayed in 
graph form. With just a few mouse clicks you can 
juxtapose the outcomes for various patient groups 
and compare these.

Clearly structured and rapid documen-
tation of tympanoplasty procedures

With the help of the KURZ classification for 
ENTstatistics, the documentation of your tympa-
noplasty procedures becomes child‘s play. You can 
register all relevant information on the treat-
ments you have provided with just a few mouse 
clicks. From diagnosis, type of KURZ prosthesis 
employed, interoperative findings to important 
surgical images - all such information can be en-
tered in the user-friendly database in no time at 
all. Thanks to the electronic interfaces with the 
devices of all standard manufacturers, audio-
grams are automatically imported.  
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